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CSX MAJOR TRACK WORK PROJECT EFFECTING WEST 
COAST TO BALTIMORE AND PORTSMOUTH SERVICE 

 
 
To our valued Stacktrain customers: 
 
In an effort to improve overall service and to insure continued long-term improvement in 
the quality of our service, the CSX will be implementing a major track work project to 
install 31,961 ties on its route between Chicago to Baltimore and Portsmouth.  This major 
track work curfew will be in effect starting March 5, 2001 until March 29, 2001.  
 
Because of this curfew, Pacer Stacktrain services operating between the West Coast to 
Baltimore and Portsmouth may be delayed.  Please expect between 12 to 24 hour delay in 
availability to the above-mentioned origins and destinations as a result of this major track 
work project. 
 
We apologize for this delay in service.  Thank you for your continued support of the 
Pacer Stacktrain network.   
 
 
 
 


